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         20th December 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
As you may be aware, there is to be an additional public holiday in 2022 on Friday 3rd June, 
to mark the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. 
 
This date falls within the half term break and so schools have been asked to allocate an 
alternative day off within term time instead. 
 
Therefore, we have made a slight adjustment to the published calendar for this academic 
year (2021-2022).  The school will now be closed on Friday 24th June 2022. 
 
The amended school calendar for this year has now been updated and is available to 
review on our website https://haileyhall.herts.sch.uk/term-dates-events/. 
 
If you have any questions or comments regarding this matter, then please contact me via 
the school office. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 

 
 
 
Mr Paul Delamaine 
Headteacher 
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